CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
DIVISION OF PLANNING

DATE: March 8, 2018 FILE NO.: P-18-03
TO: Planning and Development Board

VIA: Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager \ ~_~——____

FROM: Alexandra Carcamo, Principal Planner é%r

SUBJECT: Withdrawn item from the January 18, 2018 meeting (17-AP-57).

EXPLANATION:

This item was withdrawn at the January 18" Planning and Development Board meeting; the
application package has not changed.

ATTACHMENTS:

Staff Report and Application Package



